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Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Old Port Vape 
1 message

John Kreis <john@johnkreis.com> Tue, Nov 1, 2016 at 11:32 AM
To: cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
Cc: Alex Russak <alexr818@gmail.com>

Hello Chris,

I am the co-owner of Old Port Vape on Spring st.  I have attached a floor plan that I think you required on your last email
to my partner Alex Russak.  I also dropped off a copy of our signed lease last week so that should be in your
possession at this point.  As far as signage on the awning, I think we will hold off on that at this point. 

Thank you and please let me know what else you might require.

Regards,

-John-

Owner
Old Port Vape 
Portland, Me
617-686-9418

OPV_PLAN.pdf
48K


